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Dear Parents,  

Another busy week has been had at OLOP this week. Parents evening 
have been well attended and I thank all parents for continuing to show 
support. I hope you found the opportunity to meet with your child’s class 
teacher beneficial and informative.  
 
Year 2 had a visit from some feathery friends. They had the opportunity 
to learn about owls and other birds as part of their science topic on 
nocturnal animals.  
 
As we journey through the season of Lent, we are called to consider 
‘almsgiving’. This is an opportunity for the children to think about the 
charity work that we do as a school. This year we are inviting all pupils to 
bring in loose change / coins that they can add to a large world map that 
we have created in school. We want to show that through the donations 
that the children make to CAFOD, that their money is reaching out to 
people across the world. Therefore, please do donate where you can. 
Children can bring their loose change in an envelope to school starting on 
Monday 17th March and this can happen until the end of term. As we 
start to fill the world map with the coins, we will photograph the 
progress and share this on Instagram.  
 
With the theme of charity, I would like to thank those parents who have 
donated easter eggs.  Unfortunately, due to gambling laws, I’m unable to 
hold a raffle but instead I can hold a tombola. To do this, I need more 
eggs. Therefore, if you feel you would be able to donate an egg or two, 
please hand them into the school office. Thank you in advance! Once we 
have enough eggs, we will hold a tombola in each building during a 
lunchtime. I will send details regarding when this happens nearer the 
time.  
 
After the Easter holidays, the children will be able to start wearing their 
summer uniform. Please do check the school website for the uniform 
policy before making any purchases. Last year we noticed girls wearing 
gingham jumpsuits which aren’t practical in the school setting. With the 
understanding that some of the girls feel uncomfortable with wearing 
just the summer dresses, they can wear plain sports shorts underneath. 
http://www.olopprimary.co.uk/web/uniform/193563 . 
   
Hope you all have a good weekend! 
Mr Stopps 

Important dates: 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Class Attendance: 

RHA—St Valentine –93.4% 

RHC—St Joseph – 93.1% 

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska –94% 

Yr1—St Bernadette –95.7% 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta –95.4% 

Yr2—St Mary Magdalene –96% 

Yr3—St Paul –95.1% 

Yr3—St Martin de Porres –93.1% 

Yr4—St Peter –95.9% 

Yr4—St John-Bosco –94.8% 

Yr5—St Thomas More –94.9% 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi –95% 

Yr6—St Maximilian –95.8% 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita –94.4% 

Whole School—95% 
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March 

Wednesday 19th  

Year 5 & 6 to Mass at OLOP 

Church 

Catholic School’s Football Festival 

Monday 24th  

Year 4 to Year 6                        

Swimming Lessons  

Tuesday 25th  

5RB Presenting Stations of the 

Cross  

Wednesday 26th  

5TH Presenting Stations of the 

Cross 

http://www.olopprimary.co.uk/web/uniform/193563


ACHIEVEMENT & SUCCESS 
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This week’s pupils of the week are: 

NURSERY —Mya 

RHA—St Valentine—Fraser 

RHC—St Joseph—Marnie  

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska—Hanna 

Yr1—St Bernadette—Bernard 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta—Kehlani  

Yr2—St Mary Magadelene—Iga 

Yr3—St Paul—Victoria  

Yr3—St Martin de Porres—Aliza  

Yr4—St Peter—Lilly 

Yr4—St John-Bosco—Tymoteusz 

Yr5—St Thomas More—Elijah 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi— Nathan 

Yr6—St Maximilian—Natan 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita—Aaron 

Congratulations to all of our pupils of the 

week for your hard work and achievements 

this week.  



MY ACTIVE CALENDAR 
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WAKE UP WEDNESDAY 
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Whilst they can be a great way for friends to socialise, online games like Roblox that allow 
multiplayer gameplay with strangers are always fraught with a variety of dangers that 
can expose children to inappropriate or harmful content. Roblox enables people to play 
anonymously, which can often be something that attracts people to misuse the game 
and potentially put young people at risk of harm. 

In addition to interacting with random strangers across the world, other factors such as in
-game purchases and potential scams can also pose a financial risk. It’s important that 
parents and educators remain aware of the risks associated with this popular title and 
how it can be used safely. This free guide – also available in podcast format – offers 
parents and educators expert advice on what can be done to ensure that young people 
have a safe and enjoyable experience with Roblox. 



CONGRATULATIONS 
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Congratulations to Oscar (3MP), who was placed 2nd for his ballet duet at Royal Berkshire 
festival, 2nd for his ballet duet at Richmond festival, 2nd for sailor’s hornpipe at Royal 
Berkshire festival and 2nd for his ballet solo at Newbury festival. Please help us to congratulate 
Oscar on these fantastic achievements.  



CONGRATULATIONS 
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Congratulations Ashlyn (3CK) who participated in an Adventurer Bible Experience (ABE), which 
is an esteemed annual Bible contest held at various levels. This year, the topics for the 
competition focused on the Book of Romans (chapters 8-13) and the Book of 1st Corinthians 
(chapters 10-16).  

On January 11, Ashlyn and her team competed in Area Level Testing (Level 1), where they 
achieved 2nd place, thereby qualifying for the subsequent level of competition. Subsequently, 
on February 8, the team participated in the South England Conference Level (SEC Level 2) and 
secured 1st place. Most recently, on March 8th, Ashlyn and her team competed in British Union 
Conference level (BUC Level 3), and also attained 1st place, which qualifies  them for the grand 
finale, scheduled to take place in Budapest, Hungary on April 12, 2025.  

Ashlyn is eagerly anticipating this significant event and is excited about the opportunity it 
presents.  

Well done Ashlyn to you and your team, what  fantastic achievements. 



CONGRATULATIONS 
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Congratulations to Roxi (6CT) who competed at the Woman’s Artistic Gymnastics in the South 
Region Portsmouth  on Sunday 9th March against 30 children in her category. Roxy received 
2nd place silver medal for her Beam routine, 6th place for R&C  overall in her competition  

Well done Roxy, what an achievement. 



FRIENDS OF OLOP NEWS  
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Mothers and Special Others Day 

There are only a few days left to buy Mother’s Day Gifts through ParentPay - sales will close 
on Thursday 20th March at 9am. The Mothers and Special Others Gift Shop will open in 
school on Thursday 27th (for Lower Key Stage) and Friday 28th March (for Upper Key Stage) 
and children will be able to visit the shop during school time and choose from a selection of 
gifts for mums, nans, step-mums, aunts or anyone special to them, which they will take home 
to be given as a present for Mother’s Day. 

Gifts must be prepaid through ParentPay and are priced at £3 each (more than 1 gift can be 
bought per child). 

In previous years, the children really enjoyed the experience of shopping in secret and 

bringing home a gift for all the wonderful Mothers and Special Others out there! We hope 

that this will once again be a lovely event for them to take part in. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



OLOP SINGING FOR JOY 

Our Lady of Peace Catholic  

Primary and Nursery School  

   With Christ in our hearts, together we grow PAGE 09 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



SEND SUPPORT  
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Please find attached the flyer with more information on our upcoming Bear Cubs sessions.  

To book tickets please use this link BEAR CUBS Tickets, Multiple Dates | Eventbrite 

www.gems4health.com 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/bear-cubs-tickets-1074314957959?aff=oddtdtcreator
http://www.gems4health.com/


SEND SUPPORT  
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Please find flyer below with information regarding an Oral Health Support Virtual session 
happening on Friday 16th May 2025 10am to 11:15am.  



SEND SUPPORT  
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Please see Flyer below for events to be hosted by Homestart for parents with children 
with  ASD or on the pathway.   
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Please see Flyer below for events to be hosted by Homestart for parents with children 
with  ASD or on the pathway.   
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Please see Flyer below for events to be hosted by Homestart for parents with children 
with  ASD or on the pathway.   



COMMUNITY INFORMATION             

AND SUPPORT 
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Please see the Flyer below from GEMS which contains details of a Virtual Coffee 
Morning that can support parents/carers regarding sleep issues and strategies to 
support families.    
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Please see the attached Flyer from GEMS which contains details of a Virtual Coffee 
Morning that can support parents/carers regarding Eating and Food  issues and 
strategies to support families.    



CHURCH BULLETIN  
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CHURCH BULLETIN CONTINUED 
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